
 

 

 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

During the autumn and winter months the school is advising all students to wear 

appropriate footwear when participating in PE and / or playing sport on the field 

during break and lunchtime. Students should, where possible, bring to school a pair 

of football boots to change in to. 

If you would like to discuss the contents of this letter please contact the school.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
 


